
 

 

01 October 2012 

 

Our Reference: E02.JNB.000973 

Your Reference:  12/12/20/2375 

 

Dear Stakeholder, 

 

ENVIRONMENTAL BASIC ASSESSMENT AND ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT PROGRAMME, 

WATER USE LICENCE AND MINING PERMIT FOR THE REHABILITATION OF A NATIONAL 

ROUTE (N11) SECTION 13 IN MOKOPANE, LIMPOPO PROVINCE.  

 

In January 2012 a notice was given in terms of the Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA) 

Regulations published in the Government Notice No.R543 to R544 of 2010; in terms of section 24(5) of 

the National Environmental Management Act (Act No 107 of 1998). The South African National Road 

Agency Limited (SANRAL) intends to undertake to undertake the Basic Assessment Study, Public 

Participation Process, Water Use Licence and Mining Permit applications for this proposed project. 

Due to the additional Environmental Management Specialist Studies which were conducted and 

included into the project, i.e Social and Noise Impact Assessments, an Environmental Basic 

Assessment Report and Environmental Management Programme had to be amended. Stakeholders, 

authorities and the public is invited to review and comment on the Draft Amended Basic Assessment 

(BA) Report and Environmental Management Programme (EMPr).  

 

The draft amended Basic Assessment Report and Environmental Management Programme will be 

available for review for a 40 day calendar period from the 28 September2012 to 16 November 2012. 

The report will be made available on the Royal HaskoningDHV website 

http://www.rhdhv.co.za/new/site/pages/environmental/current-projects.php . A copy of the report is 

attached for your comments.  

 

Please address your written comments to the public participation consultant as well as any further 

information you may require regarding the project,  

 

Kind regards 
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Sibongile Hlomuka  

Social Development and Public Participation Consultant 

PO Box 867, GALLO MANOR, 2052 

Tel: (011) 798-6434 

Fax: (011) 798 6010 

Email: sibongile.hlomuka@rhdhv.com 

 

 


